
MINUTES OF THE 

COLONIAL PINE HILLS SANITARY DISTRICT 

October 17, 2015 

 

The Board of Trustees of the Colonial Pine Hills Sanitary District DID NOT meet on Tuesday, 

October 17, 2015 due to a lack of a Quorum.  Trustees Mills, Burdick and Peterson were not 

going to be able to attend due to other commitments so the meeting was canceled on Monday, 

October 16
th

. 

 

The Board will next convene on Tuesday, November 17, 2015 at its normal time and place. 

 


